
HUMAN SERVICES
Job Hunting Websites

Local

ADAC�
adachelp.org

ARC of Washington County
arcwc-md.org/employment

Board of Childcare�
boardofchildcare.org/careers

CASA, Inc.
casainc.org

Heartly House, Inc.
heartlyhouse.org/�about/employment

Potomac Case Management�
pcmsinc.org/about/careers

Reach of Washington County
reachofwc.org

San Mar Children’s Home
sanmarhope.org

Service Access Management
sam-inc.org/Careers/careers.html

Star Community, Inc.
starcommunityinc.org/careers.php

The Jefferson School
sheppardpratt.org/special-education-services/
our-schools/jefferson-school

Washington County Health Dpt. 
washcohealth.org

Washington County Human
�Development Council
wchdc.org

Way Station
www.waystationinc.org

Wells House, Inc
�wellshouse.org

Government
Maryland Counties
msa.maryland.gov/msa/mdmanual/18dhr/
html/dhr.html

Frederick County
frederickcountymd.gov/18/Human-Resources

Washington County
washco-md.net/human/index.shtm

Franklin County PA
franklincountypa.gov/index.php?section= 
public_human-services

West Virginia
�dhhr.wv.gov/employment

Jefferson County
�jeffersoncountywv.org/county-gov�ernment/
departments/job-postings

National
Red Cross
redcross.org/about-us/careers

United Way
careers.unitedway.org/jobs

WIC (Women, Infants and Children)
fns.usda.gov/wic/jobs-wic

Boys and Girls Club of �Washington Co
bgcwc.com

Easter Seals Day Program
easterseals.com/DCMDVA/who-we-are/
careers-at-easter-seals/

Habitat for Humanity
habitat.org/about/careers

Girls, Inc.
girlsinc-md.org

Humane Society of 
Washington County �
hswcmd.org/get-involved/job-opportunities

Housing Authority of 
Washington County
hawcmd.org

United Cerebral Palsy Day Program   
ucp.org/careers

Washington County 
Commission on Aging
wccoaging.org/employment

Assisted Living

Diakon Senior Living Hagerstown   
diakon.org/careers

Brookdale Senior Living Solution
brookdalecareers.com

Fahrney-Keedy Home and Village  
fkhv.org/careers

Golden Living Center
goldenlivingcareers.net

Homewood Retirement Center  
homewood.com/about/�employment

Somerford Assisted Living
�careers.fivestarseniorliving.com

Williamsport Retirement Village
bgf.org/about-us/employment
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Internship and Job Services
Bonnie Saunders  |  240-500-2260

basaunders@hagerstowncc.edu
www.facebook.com/groups/hccinternships

www.twitter.com/hccinternships
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